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Jerry Miel, along with his wife Shirley, are completing 46 years of 
missionary service.  During this time they have served with 3 
different mission organizations in 3 different countries.  
 
 They began their career in Haiti where they served with 
Worldteam helping to develop a Christian radio network known 
as Radio Lumiere.  Jerry is trained as an electronics engineer.  
While in Haiti he became a pilot and learned to maintain his own 
airplane. 
 
In 2009 the Miels retired from full-time service with UIM International after 21 years.  During this time 
they served in Durango, Mexico and in Tucson, AZ where they are currently based.  Jerry has served as a 
mission administrator, Aviation department director, Director of Maintenance and Safety Officer.  He 
continues to volunteer time as needed. 
 
The Miels continue to serve as part-time volunteer missionaries.  The Lord has opened up the opportunity 
to again be involved in the ministry of Radio Lumiere in Haiti consulting on engineer problems with the 
Haitian staff.  Since 2009 Jerry has made 7 extended trips to Haiti. 
 
The Miels have one grown son and 3 grandchildren. 
 
 


